
Helping to Enable the Restoration of the Gifts of Sight & Health

The Restoration of Sight & Health Scholarship

Dakota Lions Sight & Health is proud to announce the availability of 
scholarships to students in our region. Qualified applicants must be 
pursuing an education in a field related to the Mission of Dakota 
Lions Sight & Health and attending a post-secondary educational 
institution (university, college, technical school, etc.) in the states of 
South Dakota or North Dakota.

Applications are accepted January through April each year!

$4000 in scholarships available!

$1000 to an undergraduate student in South Dakota
$1000 to an undergraduate student in North Dakota
$1000 to a graduate student in South Dakota
$1000 to a graduate student in North Dakota

To learn more about the scholarship, see if 
you qualify, and to apply:

• Scan the QR Code on this flyer

• Visit us online at 
dakotasight.org/scholarship


